
In the month of November, we raised $1,748.73 for
Crossroads Pregnancy Center! Mrs. Perkins had to
kiss Lotta, the pig, teachers took a pie to the face,
and Mr. Ramos lost half of his mustache! We had so
much fun giving back to our community in this way.
We also helped stock the pantry at St. Brigid
Community Center. Soon we will be out for a long
winter's break. Teachers will be communicating with
you regarding the learning expectations during this
time. For your convenience, students will be able to
complete their assignments at their own pace. 
We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and a blessed
Christmas season. See you on January 11, 2021!
 

December Basket Raffle
The December Raffle basket is in the office! Tickets
are now on sale through 11:59 p.m. December 4th and
the raffle will be held on Saturday, December 5th.  
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In the Spotlight
Mrs. Susan Parolini

Mrs. Parolini, our bookkeeper, wears
many hats at St. Rose-McCarthy
School. She works on the budget,
pays all of the bills, and collects all
of the money! You will also find Mrs.
Parolini out on the school yard
helping with lunch duty and yard
supervision. She works hard to make
sure our students have everything
they need to succeed in school.
Thank you Mrs. Parolini for all you
do for the SRM Crusaders, parents, 
 and faculty.

St. Brigid Church will be holding mass on the

school grounds beginning Thanksgiving

Thursday. Daily mass will be at 8:30 a.m.,

Monday-Friday and weekend mass on Saturday

at 4:00 p.m. and Sunday at 9:30 a.m., 11:00 a.m.,

and a Spanigh mass at  12:30 p.m. Be sure to

bundle up and bring your own chair.

Happy Thanksgiving,
Merry Christmas, and

Happy New Year


